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NWCP & CP”United”FC 
 

HAPPY NEW YEAR 
 

JFL (Junior Football Leaders) Course –  Sunday 1st February 2015 
 

This FA course will be run by Michelle Wilcock at Partington.    
 

The cost is £20 per person and will need to be paid via Local Giving in the 
usual manner by the end of January. 
 

We have approximately 12 places left and if you are interested please let 
Michelle know by 17/1/15. (07988866107) 
 

KICK START EVENT – 7th February 
 

We will be hosting a Kick Start Event in partnership with CP Sport at Partington 
between 1pm and 3pm. 
 

This is to promote the club and help to start off our junior and tots section.  It is 
extremely important to CP”United“FC as we need to get the “word out” about 
what we are doing and the provision we will provide across the NW region.  
We would ask that all players from NWCP stay after the morning’s session to 
help out.  We would also ask that parents/carers would stay to help out/offer 
general support etc. 
We are not sure what number of new participants we may get to this event, s 
any support NWCP players/parents/careers can offer on the day will be much 
appreciated.  Again if you can let Michelle know of your availability to help 
out by 17/1/15 that would be great. 
 

If you are doing the JFL course you will have to stay as this will be part of your 
“work experience” needed to complete the FA JFL course. 
 

We will let you know more about this day in the coming weeks and we will 
hopefully have some flyers printed up and would ask that you help us distribute 
them out to whoever you feel may be interested i.e. schools/physios/friends 
etc. 

THANK YOU FOR ALL YOUR SUPPORT  
2015 IS A VERY EXCITING TIME FOR US TO GET CPFC UP AND RUNNING 

 A NEWSLETTER WITH MORE NEWS OF WHAT IS HAPPENING GENERALLY WITH THE CLUB WILL BE 
SENT OUT TO EVERYONE IN FEBRUARY. 


